Application for the Jonah Elliot Clark Memorial Scholarship


The first scholarship to benefit undergraduates enrolled in the University of Georgia College of Veterinary Medicine’s Biomedical Physiology program celebrates the memory of Jonah Elliot Clark, the son of Robert Clark, who serves as Senior Director for Finance and Administration of the College of Veterinary Medicine. An article about Jonah Elliot Clark and the scholarship can be found here: https://vet.uga.edu/jonah-elliot-clark-scholarship-is-a-first-for-cvm-undergraduates/
 
$1000 will be awarded to an undergraduate student enrolled in the UGA CVM Biomedical Physiology program.
[bookmark: _GoBack]First preference shall be given to students who attended high school in one of the following Georgia counties:  Madison, Oglethorpe, Franklin, and Hart. Second preference shall be given to students who are residents of the state of Georgia.
Please complete the application by 11:59pm on Friday, March 31st: 
https://ugeorgia.ca1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_3xiEa4IkRYQqLum 
The applications will be reviewed in early April and selected by mid-April. The scholarship will be awarded in the Fall through Scholarship Universe.

Any questions regarding this application may be directed to Dr. Dax Ovid (dax@uga.edu).

